PPC Annual report, by Marlis Rawlins, for the Annual Village Meeting 2022/2023
St. Peter’s Little Cheverell church has one communion service a month, from this month on it will be on the 4th Sunday of every month at 11 o’clock. Unless we host the other 4 parishes for a BENEFICE SERVICE, which takes place on the 1st Sunday of the month at 10.30.
We have plans for another PET SERVICE, probably in the autumn.
Our HARVEST FESTIVAL SERVICE  - in a most beautifully decorated church -  is in October. As we had to cancel last year’s Harvest Supper because of lack of interested people, the PCC will have to talk about what to plan for this year.
The church coffee morning takes place in the village hall and raises funds for our church. It is planned for the end of November.
On the 24th of December is the CRIB SERVICE, which is always very well attended.


